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The Hol iday Season 

This Holiday season at Range Lake North we will be focusing on giving 
back to our community. Over the next two weeks, the Student 
Leadership Council (SLC) would like to encourage RLN students and 
staff  to get into the holiday spirit by donating food or money towards 
the Food Bank and the YWCA. Until Dec. 21st, SLC students will be 
accepting donations of non-perishable food items under the tree in 
the atrium, as well as cash donations that will go towards the 
purchase of food items such as meat, fruit and vegetables, and dairy, 
for Yellowknife families this holiday season. If  you are looking for 
ideas of what might be in short supply, please see the list below. 
Thank you for sharing your kindness and cheer to grateful families 
near and dear!

Boxed stuff ing, cranberry sauce, gravy mix, powdered milk, 
sugar/ coffee/ tea, dry soup mixes/canned soup, f lour/oil/ baking 
powder, cereal, canned fruit, peanut butter/ jam, canned 
salmon/ turkey/ham/chicken, plain crackers, macaroni/ spaghetti 
noodles/ jarred tomato sauce, and kraft dinner.

The Range

Report

Dec 1

End of Grade 5 French 
Camps

Dec 6-21

RLN Food Drive

Dec 8

Pizza Lunch

Dec.15

Spirit Day - Wear 
Red/Green/White

Dec. 21

Spirit Day - Holiday 
themed - eg. wear a 
Santa hat/holiday 
sweater/etc. 

Dec 22 - Jan 7

Winter Break - No 
school 

RLN will also be hosting two spirit days in 
December: 

Wear red/green/white on Friday, Dec. 15th! 

On Thursday, Dec. 21st, we are having a 
Holiday-themed spirit day. Wear a Santa hat or 
a holiday sweater that f its with your family 
holiday traditions!



Exploratories

WINTER RECESS FUN!

Explorat or ies

Exploratories program is being offered at Range Lake North. 

Exploratories program offers students a chance to learn about 

some other skills that they might not normally learn in school, 

or may interest the student. Exploratories that are offered are: 

cooking/baking, guitar, robotics, Spanish, Badminton/Volleyball, 

and  Art. 

In November, we had some fantastic weather for the 

students to go outside at recess. Please make sure your child 

has the proper clothing for recess. Mitts, hats, winter boots, 

warm coats and ski pants are important to have as many 

students are playing and falling in the snow. We hope the 

warm weather continues in December so that we can 

continue to enjoy outdoor recess.

Recesses will be outside until the temperature, with wind 

chill, is -30?



Tree Decorating at the Legislative Assembly Badminton

Tree Decorat ing at  the Legislat ive Assembly

On November 30th, Kindergarten Callas visited the Legislative 
Assembly to decorate a Christmas tree on behalf  of Range 
Lake North School. The students worked hard ahead of t ime to 
make three ornaments each: a glittery pine cone, traced-hand 
Santa, and mini felt mittens. After decorating their tree, 
students enjoyed a healthy snack while our MLA for Range 
Lake, Caroline Cochrane, read them "How the Grinch Stole 
Christmas". The visit ended with a tour of the main chamber 
and a small gif t from Caroline Cochrane. The students had a 
great t ime and made Range Lake North proud by showing 
respect throughout the whole f ield trip. 

Great job kindergarten!



PBIS R2C2: ROCKY'S RULES

The Badminton team will compete in the city championships. 
Representing Range Lake are: 

Grade 6: Ofira Duru, Jacob Mitchener, Niklaas Koe, Amr Omer, 
and Keaton Parisella

Grade 7: Oleta Duru, Ofira Duru, Gavin Craig, Jake Saunders, 
Oleta Duru, Alex Bell and Lucas Wilson

Grade 8: Liam But, Mohaned Babekir, Regan Bulger, Hailey Craig, 
Dashiel Valdriz and Zoe Clark, Logan Cunningham and Mitchell 
Elliott
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Grade 5 French Camps

Bonjour! The grade 5 French camps took place for the 
month of November. The purpose of these camps is to 
give the grade 5 students a taste of what the grade 6 
Intensive French program is like. Students learn to 
speak, read, and write in French while playing games to 
reinforce learning and completing fun projects along 
the way. The grade 5s will have another round of 
French camp in April. 
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